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A major issue in this country is lack of voting. Voting is not only our constitutional 

right it is also a duty of every American to get informed and vote. 

 

Restrictions to voting will only hurt America. We should be looking for more ways to 

get people access to voting and increasing voter turnout, not ways to limit voting 

access. If in-person voting on the day of the election is the only option then voting 

rates will only plummet further. How can we claim that our elected officials truly 

represent the people if the majority of the people were not involved in electing them. 


